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Comments: The Stibmite Gold Mine project should be stopped for many reasons. First the project will negatively

affect the South Forks water quality, which will in turn harm fish habitat, lyns, western white pine, wolverines, etc.

The mine sight will also bear the scars of extraction for years to come. Even with efforts to subdue contamination,

it will still happen and can persist for a lifetime. The negatives heavily outweigh the positives of this line project

and therefore it should be stopped.


